
June 10, 2021 

To all students, faculty, and staff, 

Ritsumeikan Asia Pacific University 

 

Implementation of Vaccination Policy at APU 

 

On June 9, 2021, in response to the government's announcement to begin vaccination at companies and 

universities against COVID-19, the Ritsumeikan Trust has decided to implement a school-wide vaccination 

program. 

 

In response to the school-wide policy, APU is currently working on the details of implementing the 

vaccination. To help us plan this effort, we will soon be conducting a pre-vaccination survey. (Please note 

that this is a survey, not an appointment for vaccination.) Vaccination will be completely voluntary, and no 

one will be forced to receive it. 

 

After the survey is completed and the school determines how we will be implementing the vaccinations, 

we will inform all students, faculty, and staff how to make an appointment, when and where it will be held, 

as well as other relevant details. 


